October 29, 1954 Letter, Syngman Rhee to General Maxwell D. Taylor

Citation:

"Letter, Syngman Rhee to General Maxwell D. Taylor", October 29, 1954, Wilson Center Digital Archive, B-013-058, Official Correspondences, President Rhee's Correspondences, Syngman Rhee Institute, Yonsei University.

https://wilson-center-digital-archive.dvincitest.com/document/122727

Summary:

Note of thanks for road reconditioning and repair work completed by the Eighth United States Army.

Credits:

This document was made possible with support from Syngman Rhee Institute, Yonsei University

Original Language:

English

Contents:

Original Scan

October 29, 1954

Dear General Taylor:

On behalf of the people of Korea, particularly those of the city of Secul and those traveling through Secul eastward, I want to express sincere appreciation for the road reconditioning and repair work undertaken and recently completed by the Sth United States Army.

Transportation and communication facilities are vitally important to economic and social well-being, and I am sure the value of an adequate highway system to our people is immeasurable.

The repair work and fine asphalt surfacing newly done on this long stretch of road east of the mast Gate is another fine contribution to the Republic of Korea and worthy of our deepest gratitude.

I hope you will relay to the units and men directly involved in the project my sentiments of appreciation.

with highest personal regards.

Yours sincerely,

General Maxwell D. Taylor Commanding General Bighth United States Army Yong San slup Rane tr XS.gale